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December 4, 2018 

 

Lore Schick 

Suite D, 180 N Third Ave 

Williams Lake, BC 

V2G 2A4 

 

Re: 2017 Grant for Assistance File: 1850-02(17) 

 

The 2017 Grant for Assistance for $5,000 was divided between two projects in Likely; Desktop computer for Cedar City 

Museum and support toward the building of an Outdoor Learning Centre on the Likely School ground.  The computer 

was purchased for Cedar City Museum in early 2017 but due to the 2017 wildfire season the work on the outdoor 

learning center was delayed until 2018. 

 

The Cedar City Museum staff are very pleased with the new computer and operating system but are still adjusting to the 

differences.  Most recently, the staff has met with a former museum curator and Kamloops Museum curator and 

archivist on how to most efficiently use the computer to track archives and museum exhibits.  The computer has been a 

great new asset to the museum.  

 

The Outdoor Learning Centre structure has most recently been completed and will have a dedication ceremony in the 

spring.  The school is looking forward to using the area as an outdoor classroom once the tables are in place.  I have also 

spoken with one member of the Soda Creek Indian Band and she is looking forward to bringing elders out in the future 

to speak with the children in the Learning Centre. 

 

The new computer, printer and software cost $1, 116.45 and was paid for in June 2017 and the Outdoor Learning Centre 

cost $$12,941.20.  The contractor’s fees for the construction of the learning centre were paid in December 2018. 

Funding for the Outdoor Learning Centre was also provided by Robin Zirnhelt – ISL Engineering and the Robin Hood 

Memorial Grant – BC Community Forest Association.   If you require copies of the invoices, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Recognition of the 2017 grant funding for the computer at the Cedar City Museum was at the Likely Chamber of 

Commerce 2017 AGM and the funding support towards the Learning Centre will be in a future edition of the Likely 

Matters as well as at the dedication ceremony in the spring. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to email me at likelycommunitycoordinator@gmail.com.  

 

Thank you for your investment in our community. 

 

 

Lisa Kraus 

President 

Likely & District Chamber of Commerce 

 

Cc Joan Sorley, Director, Electoral Area “F” 
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